
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
June 15, 2021 
 
TO:   Mark Berman, City Attorney 
 
CC:  Greg Harrison, City Manager 

Tracy Lyons, Assistant City Attorney 
  Jill Mesojedec, FRP 
   
FROM:   Horacio Danovich, GO Bond and Innovation District Director 
 
RE:  Mitchell Moore Park 
 

 

Please prepare a Resolution to execute a Cooperation Agreement between O.B. MITCHELL 
MOORE PARK, LLC, a Florida nonprofit limited liability company (“OBMM”), with its 
principal office located at 14360 SW 77 Court, Miami, Florida and the City of Pompano Beach 
(“City”). 
 
This agreement is necessary as OBMM desires to assist the City by significantly contributing to 
the construction of the Project and has agreed to make a charitable gift to fund the Project in an 
amount not to exceed to One Million Five Hundred Thousand and 00/100 Dollars 
($1,500,000.00). 
 
Attached is the “Draft” agreement. Please review its contents for compliance. 
 
The intent is to add this item to the City Commission meeting scheduled for June 22, 2021. 


